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The normal quantity of Regional, Section,
Local Bulletins and Newsletters have been
received, record- ed and placed on file.

Work continues on trying to find place for
much of the Cooley slides. There are about thirty
(30) 3" folders filled with 5 x 7 color slides of
many iris varieties. My choice would be to discard
all but two (2) of each variety so that space
requirement would be reduced by about 65%. This
problem is also true of many of the slides in the
Hager collection. Case in point....there are 30
plus slides of the same pose of ‘Beverly Sills.’

There have been three (3) requests for
assistance. Two from society members and a third
from President Jim Morris to assist Katharine Cook,
daughter of Dr. Franklin Cook. I have not heard back
from the society members (after I had requested
additional info) and I have not been contacted by
Ms. Cook.

Respectfully Submitted,

Dave Silverberg
AIS Librarian


